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June 28, 2012 
 
The Honorable Lois Wolk 
Senator, 5th District 
State Capitol Room 5114 
Sacramento, CA 95814  
 
RE: FY 2012-13 State Budget - Redevelopment Pass-through Revenues 
 
Dear Senator Wolk: 
 
On behalf of the Solano County Board of Supervisors, I wish to extend our most sincere 
appreciation for your tremendous work that ensured redevelopment pass-through 
agreements remained protected in the final enactment of the state budget.    
 
Without your leadership, the loss of redevelopment pass-through agreements would 
have resulted in as much as $16.5 million to Solano County who relies heavily on these 
General Fund revenues to provide critical public safety and public health services to the 
community.  Your continued advocacy on behalf of Solano County is deeply 
appreciated and we are fortunate to have such a strong and tireless representative in 
Sacramento. 
 
Again, thank you for your leadership on this issue. I look forward to our continued 
collaboration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda J.Seifert, Chair 
Solano County Board of Supervisors 
 
Cc: Solano County Board of Supervisors 

Paul Yoder, Legislative Advocate, Shaw/Yoder/Antwih, Inc. 
 

http://www.co.solano.ca.us/

